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STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE

Green Municipal Fund Electric Buses

Recommendation of the Committee
That Capital Project 0583 — Replace/Refurbish Bus Project be increased by $234,300
which will be funded by the Green Municipal Fund grant.

History

At the February 11, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, a report of
the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services dated February 11, 2020 was
considered.

Attachment
February 11, 2020 report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services

Dealt with on February 11, 2020 — SPC on Finance
City Council — February 24, 2020
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